
 

WELCOME BACK

Dear Second Grade Families,

I would like to introduce myself as your child’s second-grade teacher and

share how excited I am for the 2025–2026 school year. My name is Ms.

Herron, and I will be teaching Reading, Math, Science, and Social Studies to

my homeroom class. Students will also attend P.E., Music, and STEAM classes

throughout the week. I am looking forward to working with you and your child

to help them reach their full potential. We will have many wonderful

experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the days ahead.

Our school hours for students will be 7:25 am–2:15 pm. Students can enter the

building at 7:10 am. Students must be in class before 7:25 am. Students

arriving after 7:23 am will be considered tardy.

I believe that communication is the key to a great parent-teacher relationship.

I encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any

time. You can reach me by sending a note, writing in your child’s agenda,

emailing me, messaging through ClassDojo, or calling the office to schedule a

conference. I will also do my part by sending out updates on what we’re doing

in class (homework, test prep, and project information), as well as school-

wide events.

I am looking forward to a wonderful and exciting year in Second Grade with

you and your child!

Sincerely,

Ms. Herron

 📧 HerroTe@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us

 📞 (706) 737-7255

 🏫 Room 410


